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The City of Dunn has received a $1,000,000 STAG Grant under P.L. 117-103, 
for the City’s Black River  Wastewater Plant improvement project to perform 
infrastructure improvements and upgrades to the Black River Wastewater Plant. 
This program is administered by the U.S. Environmental Projection Agency (EPA) 
under the provisions of the Federal Water Pollution Control Act.   Federal 
Regulations, namely 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, provides that no person shall be 
excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to 
discrimination under any program or activity receiving EPA assistance on the basis 
of race, color, national origin, or on the basis of sex in any program or activity 
receiving EPA assistance under the Federal Water Pollution Control Act, as 
amended, including the Environmental Financing Act of 1972.  As a STAG Grant 
recipient, the City of Dunn, is committed to ensuring compliance with these 
regulations and has designated the Human Resource Director as the City’s 
compliance officer.  Any person who believes they have experienced or been 
subjected to discrimination in the City’s use of the funds under this STAG Grant, 
should contact the Human Resources Director for the City of Dunn at 401 E. Broad 
Street, Dunn, N.C., 28334 or call at (910)-230-3500. 
 
 
 
 
 


